To the Members of Durham Park:
Notice of Meeting regarding Durham Park Association, June 4th, 2025.  It will be at 7pm at the pavilion. The DPA will host a meeting to discuss the issues regarding the community building, the inadvertent loss of insurance, and how will the DPA pay for this.  To be clear, the purpose of this meeting is to discuss how this happened, what we are doing to fix it, and how do we pay for the repair.  I ask that you come with questions and ideas on how to move forward.  Due to its historic nature, there are grants that we can apply for.  We will be asking for help, from you.  The DPA board takes full responsibility for this unfortunate incident.  
Regards,

Scott Porter
President, Durham Park Association
